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The consultation event around the vision, aims and objectives of the Neighbourhood 
Development Plan was well-attended with more than 80 members of the community taking 
part.  This was the largest public turnout for any of the steering group public meetings so 
far.  There was also significant feedback and conversation across our social media posts in 
advance of the meeting which reflects the general interest within Tavistock on the topic (see 
social media posts data attached.)  
 
On the evening, the vision aims and objectives were displayed centrally along with 
information about the process of neighbourhood planning, our progress and what can be 
achieved through a neighbourhood plan. Each topic then had a table with the vision aims 
and objectives that related to that topic. 
 
In all locations, red and green dot stickers as well as post it notes were offered to the 
community to give direct feedback on the posters or regarding what particular aspect of the 
plan that they wanted to comment.  These were used widely resulting in particularly useful 
feedback for the group.  Each topic lead will present their own report regarding the 
feedback that they received. 
 
We also welcomed the West Country Rivers Trust with their Augmented Reality sand box 
which allowed the community to learn about the Tiddybrook river project to control 
flooding that the trust is involved with and offered Tavistock residents the chance to get 
involved with the Citizens Science initiative that is being conducted on our river cachments 
leading to the Tamar. Their feedback was it was one of the most successful community 
events they had attended. 
 
It was particularly noted that there were a large group of young people in attendance who 
wanted to express their support for a skatepark as part of the community portion of the 
plan. Following the event, the topic lead and two other committee members including the 
chair met with Alexis Huggins from WDBC regarding including an open-Space-Sport-and-
Recreation-Projects plan which would be completed as part of the NDP.  
 
Two members of the community expressed an interest in attending steering group meetings 
and possibly offering their assistance one with finance and the other an architect. 
 

AGENDA ITEM 7b



The steering group meeting scheduled for the 8th of March has been moved to Monday 
March 13th at 6pm in the council chamber and will consist of turning the newly amended 
vision aims and objectives into policy intent language. 
 
The Steering Group extends its thanks to the Town Council employees for their assistance in 
helping to achieve such a successful public meeting, in particular we extend our gratitude to 
the staff in the office and to the Town Hall manager. 
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